Multi Entrance Authorization

In a major change and in an effort to cut down “flying for hire”, Mexico now requires an aircraft and a pilot to match on a Multi Entry Authorization.  What that means is that my Multi Entrance Authorization is written for N811PJ and Jack McCormick, if some other pilot takes N811PJ to Mexico, that Authorization is not valid and another Authorization must be written reflecting the same aircraft and pilot name
